P.01/01

## Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting

## **Directors Comments**

- 1) Thanks to those of you who helped in getting the word out about the Bath/Concession
- 2) All summer positions have been filled. Lists are attached.

  "Melissa also attached is the waterfront manual regarding job descriptions"
- 3) Request the playground be Placed at Memorial Field (Map is attached)

  The removing and placement of existing playground at the beach is not possible without severe damage
- 4) Marina sub committed had a meeting in which Mark and Melissa will update all.

  Cost associated to the meeting is the wood Entrance Sign to be refurbished is

  400-500 hundred dollars. I also agree with the sub committee regarding Ball

  Pond if approved by the commission tonight I will have this done within in a two
  week time frame
- 5) If approved by the commission tonight dugouts will be started next week. Sean will have more info the construction details and costs

  Steve Maloney the contractor who worked on the annex roof and fire house shingles has given me a labor estimate of 800 to 1,000 dollars per dugout.

  The cost of materials is about 2,000 dollars: 6,000 total for 4 dugouts 4,000 dollars is left in the Ball field fund from field use collections 2,000 dollars is to be used from the New facilities fund

  See Attached Picture and Capital Money